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The Volume Library
In an exuberant picture book, a glimpse of
Page 1/30

Read Book Online Foster Tails 2 Book Series
costumed mermaids leaves one boy flooded with
wonder and ready to dazzle the world. While
riding the subway home from the pool with his
abuela one day, Julián notices three women
spectacularly dressed up. Their hair billows
in brilliant hues, their dresses end in
fishtails, and their joy fills the train car.
When Julián gets home, daydreaming of the
magic he’s seen, all he can think about is
dressing up just like the ladies in his own
fabulous mermaid costume: a butter-yellow
curtain for his tail, the fronds of a potted
fern for his headdress. But what will Abuela
think about the mess he makes — and even more
importantly, what will she think about how
Julián sees himself? Mesmerizing and full of
heart, Jessica Love’s author-illustrator
debut is a jubilant picture of self-love and
a radiant celebration of individuality.

Holstein-Friesian Herd Book

Double the Pleasure
She rescued an injured young dog; he saved a
broken little girl. ????? “Emotional, heart
wrenching & heart warming. I was lost in this
story from the very beginning with my heart
full of hope, despair, love, joy and sadness.
It's beautifully written and will stay with
me for a long long time.” Curled Up With A
Good Book blog An injured young dog cowers in
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a moldy old box. He’s bleeding, starving,
crippled by grief. The last thing he needs is
a nine-year-old girl sticking her nose in. He
struggles to run, but he’s so weak he crashes
to the ground. Abducted, the dog finds
himself in the girl’s home. His kidnapper
appears caring, yet everyone knows people
should be feared, not trusted. And as if that
isn’t baffling enough, she whimpers in the
dead of night, just like he does. Empathizing
with each other’s suffering, the dog and the
girl quickly become inseparable. They bask in
endless days overflowing with love and
laughter. As their struggles fade into
distant memories, the future they deserve
seems within their grasp. They reach for it…
But life has one last cruel trick to play.
Praise for As The Stars Fall: ????? “A heartwarming, touching, and poignant novel about
the love between a dog and a young girl.”
Paula ????? “A great story with a beautiful,
heart-warming ending.” Tom Kiker ????? “… a
story that is equal parts intense beauty and
heart wrenching agony… I know I'll still
think of this story years down the road.”
Insatiable Readers blog ????? “Thought
provoking and well written. [I] loved it so
much I’ve bought 2 paperbacks to give as
Christmas presents! It’ll break your heart
and rebuild it again.” C. Johnson ????? “It’s
a rollercoaster of emotions and has made me
think in a new way about my own dog and what
and how he thinks and feels.” P. Flanders
????? “A perfect book for dog lovers. It is a
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story of courage, determination and love.”
Library Lady ????? “I truly loved this book.
I must admit I had tears in my eyes the last
few chapters. Tears of joy.” Richard Boyarski
????? “Such a beautiful story and one you
will read time and time again!” Rachel ?????
“I almost laughed myself into an asthma
attack during certain scenes and cried at the
end of this book, all the while wondering if
this is how my own dog perceives me.” Kathy
Banfield, Goodreads ????? “[I] highly
recommend it especially if you like books
like Marley and Me, The Art of Racing in the
Rain, and similar stories.” Storeybook
Reviews book blog In a tale as heart-warming
as it is heart-breaking, As The Stars Fall
explores how compassion can make us whole
again and friendship can heal even the most
broken of hearts. If you love dogs, you need
to experience the world as they do — read As
The Stars Fall right now.

The Athenaeum
Tanya Huff’s supernatural fantasy Smoke
series, with a gothic twist • Mix of ghostly
mystery, paranormal horror, and dark humor •
Lamba Award nominated Fans of the X-Files and
Twin Peaks will love acclaimed master of
contemporary fantasy Tanya Huff’s twisted
version of vampires, wizards, and TV terror.
When Tony Foster relocated to Vancouver with
his vampire Henry Fitzroy, he knew it was his
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chance to get his act together. In an example
of art echoing life, Tony landed a job as
production assistant for the syndicated TV
show Darkest Night, a series about a vampire
detective. And except for his unrequited
crush on the show’s handsome costar, Lee
Nicholas, Tony was pretty content. Until
everything started to fall apart on the set.
It began with shadows—shadows where they
didn’t belong, that almost had an existence
of their own. Tony tried to ignore it—until
he found Nikki Waugh’s body, and felt the
shadow’s touch, and a stunt crash went wrong
for no discernible reason—and Tony knew that
he had to find out what was threatening
everyone on the set. From the Paperback
edition.

Simon Says

101 Rescue Puppies
"Molly: The True Story of the Amazing Dog Who
Rescues Cats tells the heartwarming story of
the man-and-dog team behind the United
Kingdom Pet Detective Agency--how Colin, in
need of a new lease on life, rescues Molly
the dog, and how Molly in turn rescues many
more beloved lost pets. As a veteran of the
Royal Navy and longtime police officer, Colin
Butcher was no stranger to dangerous
situations. But a career in uniform can wear
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anyone down, so, in 2003, Colin left the
force to start his own private detective
agency, specializing in helping reunite
people with their missing pets. And yet,
despite his hundreds of successes, there were
still heartbreaking cases where Colin
couldn't find the missing on his own. He knew
he needed a partner. When Colin first met
Molly, his friends doubted that she would be
up for the job. Where Colin was battletested, Molly was young and inexperienced.
She was willful, wayward, and stubborn. But
Colin could tell that Molly was unusually
charismatic and intelligent. He decided to
take a risk and bring on Molly for training.
Yes, Molly is no ordinary deputy, but a black
Cocker Spaniel, and this is no ordinary
detective agency. Trained by the top canine
behavioral experts at Medical Detection Dogs,
Molly can find missing cats--who are uniquely
skilled at eluding humans--by detecting a
unique scent signature, and she has been
wildly successful. The work is not always
easy. Molly has faced hardships ranging from
a near-fatal snakebite to the challenge of
winning over Colin's girlfriend, Sarah. But
through it all, Colin and Molly share an
enduring love and affection. More than a
working relationship, Molly is part of the
family. Together, they are the Sherlock and
Watson of missing pets"--

Tails of Love
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There are some things in life that only a dog
can teach you. A poignant, heart-wrenching,
but ultimately uplifting novel about the
unbreakable bond between a boy and his dog.
Perfect for fans of A Dog’s Purpose, The Art
of Racing in the Rain and Marley and Me. In
the farming town of Riverside in Washington,
Toby Fuller is feeling more alone than ever.
Nothing Toby did was ever good enough for his
father, but he never expected his father to
leave, to abandon him and his mother forever.
He loses hope, until a scruffy golden
retriever called Buddy follows him home from
school. Though he’s struggling to walk, Buddy
matches Toby step for step, never taking his
eyes off him, as if Toby is all he needs in
the world. And from that day on Buddy never
leaves Toby’s side. Buddy shows Toby a
loyalty that he has never known. But then
disaster strikes and Toby’s life is changed
forever. Will Buddy be able to give Toby the
strength he needs to carry on? A tale of how
unconditional love can bound into your life
when you least expect it, giving you hope in
the darkest of times. What readers are saying
about A Dog’s Hope: “Perfect for fans of A
Dog’s Purpose, The Art of Racing in the Rain
and Marley and Me. This book drew me in from
the first page… I honestly shed tears reading
this wonderful book, I highly recommend this
book to anyone, especially dog lovers.”
Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars “I am completely
demolished, this was the most heart-warming,
sweet and beautiful book I've read in a
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while. It grabbed me and just stole my heart…
I can't even express my feelings, just read
it!” Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars “A totally
heart and gut-wrenching novel… I read the
last couple chapters through tears as it
touched me very deeply. I absolutely
recommend this page-turner! You will not want
to put it down!” The Write Review, 5 stars
“Wow! This story is one of heartbreak, love,
loss, forgiveness and overcoming! It’s a
wonderful story about the peace that comes
when you find your sweet, furry soulmate and
I believe everyone has one! We can learn so
much from a dog and this book captured that
perfectly!” I Have Lived a Thousand Times, 5
stars “Omg! Omg! Omg! This book just breaks
my heart into thousand pieces.” Goodreads
reviewer, 5 stars “If I could rate this 10
stars, I would! This book drew me in from the
first page… I definitely shed some tears
reading this. If you love dogs and are
looking for a book with REAL meaning, grab
this one!” Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars “I so
so so totally, utterly loved this book… If
you are a dog lover, you will love this story
too. If you are wondering why people love
their furry friends so much, you should read
it and maybe you will understand why.” B for
Book Review, 5 stars “Once I began reading, I
couldn't put the book down. A Dog's Hope is a
heart-warming journey between a young boy and
an abandoned dog… a glimpse into the thoughts
and feelings from a dog's perspective and how
we can learn from each other.” Goodreads
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reviewer, 5 stars “Beautifully written story
that will remain with me for a long time… I
definitely required tissues at hand to get
through… several times the intensity required
me to put the book down which made it a
wonderful, memorable story.” Goodreads
reviewer, 5 stars “This review practically
writes itself. If I could give this
enchanting story more than 5* I certainly
would. It is an outstanding story… Told from
the heart… I loved every page of it.”
Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars “From the very
beginning I needed a box of Kleenex… This
book is something incredibly special, and so
I will read it again and again. This book
becomes my first favorite of 2020.” Goodreads
reviewer, 5 stars “A story that will show you
how amazing the bond between a human and a
dog can be… Amazing and breathtaking… A very
beautiful story.” Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars
“A heart-warming story that has heartwrenching situations… It made me cry but also
made me happy… It was more than just a read,
it was an experience… I absolutely loved this
book!” Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars

Tails of Love
From the New York Times bestselling author of
the Ultimate series, a former MMA fighter
returns to the ring while a beautiful
investigator watches his every move With his
perfectly chiseled, lava-hot body, Simon
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Evans, ex-fighter, also has a perfect
life—great job, great girl, and more than
enough dough. All that changes, though, when
he catches his girlfriend cheating. To shake
things up, Simon goes full-force back into
the ring, ready to take out his rage on his
opponents… To make matters worse, the father
who walked out on Simon and his mom eons ago
wants to be back in the picture. He’s hired
his stepdaughter, Dakota, to find Simon. Hot
on Simon’s heels, the gutsy P.I. puts love on
the back burner. But when attempts are made
on Dakota’s life, Simon steps in to protect
her, all but putting both their hearts on the
line… From the Paperback edition.

The Fairy-Tale Detectives (The Sisters
Grimm #1)
Fans of fractured fairy tales will be
delighted to discover the fantasy, mystery,
adventure, and humor in the beloved New York
Times bestselling Sisters Grimm series by
Michael Buckley, now with new cover art. As
featured on NBC’s The Today Show, the nine
wildly popular books are favorites around the
world. They were among the first books to
bring a distinctly girl-power spin to fairy
tales—a spin taken up by hit movies and shows
TV such as Once Upon a Time, Grimm, and
Maleficent, the bestselling book series The
Land of Stories, and other. New covers will
appear on book one, The Sisters Grimm: The
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Fairy-Tale Detectives; book two, The Sisters
Grimm: The Unusual Suspects; and book three,
The Sisters Grimm: The Problem Child. Books
four through nine will be available in
revised editions soon. ? In this first book
in the series, orphaned sisters Sabrina and
Daphne are sent to live with their recently
discovered grandmother, Relda Grimm. The
girls learn that they are descendants of the
Brothers Grimm, whose famous tome of fairy
tales is actually a history book. The girls
are pitted against a giant, who has been
rampaging through town. But who set the giant
loose in the first place? Was it Mayor
Charming (formerly Prince Charming), who has
plans to get his kingdom back? The Three NotSo-Little Pigs, now working as police
officers? Or a giant-killer named Jack,
currently working at a Big & Tall store? With
an irresistible combination of adventure and
imagination, the Sisters Grimm series injects
classic fairy tales with modern day
sensibilities and suspense, creating a
fantastical combination readers of all ages
will love. “Kids will love Sabrina and
Daphne’s adventures as much as I did.” —Sarah
Michelle Gellar, star of Buffy the Vampire
Slayer and I Know What You Did Last Summer
“Adventure, laughs, and surprises kept me
eagerly turning the pages.” —R. L. Stine,
author of the Goosebumps series “Why didn’t I
think of The Sisters Grimm? What a great
concept!” —Jane Yolen, award-winning author
“Terrific, head-spinning series . . . Rich in
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well-set-up surprises and imaginatively
tweaked characters, this tongue-in-cheek
frolic features both a pair of memorable
young sleuths and a madcap plot with plenty
of leads into future episodes.” —Kirkus
Reviews, starred review “Enormously
entertaining, the book takes the fractured
fairy-tale genre to new heights.” —Time Out
New York Kids “An idea that will make other
children’s book writers, and tons of aspiring
ones, kick themselves for not thinking of it
first.” —The San Antonio Express-News “A pageturner that incorporates humor, tension,
suspense and a wild cast of characters,
readers will have trouble putting this novel
down.” —The Dallas Morning News “Quirky and
reasonable characters, engaging writing,
fresh fairy tale references, and a very real
fantasy setting.” —The Raleigh News and
Observer, “Most Promising New Series” “The
twists and turns of the plot, the clever
humor, and the behind-the-scenes glimpses of
Everafters we think we know, will appeal to
many readers.” —Kliatt, starred review

The Life and Correspondence of John
Foster

Smoke and Shadows

The Dog Who Took Me Up a Mountain
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Craig & Fred
This is more than a tale of mutual rescue.
This is an epic story of friendship and
strength. Eric was 150 pounds overweight,
depressed, and sick. After a lifetime of
failed diet attempts, and the onset of type 2
diabetes due to his weight, Eric went to a
new doctor, who surprisingly prescribed a
shelter dog. And that's when Eric met Peety:
an overweight, middle-aged, and forgotten dog
who, like Eric, had seen better days. The two
adopted each other and began an incredible
journey together, forming a bond of
unconditional love that forever changed their
lives. Over the next year, just by going on
walks, playing together, and eating plantbased foods, Eric lost 150 pounds, and Peety
lost 25. As a result, Eric reversed his
diabetes, got off all medication, and became
happy and healthy for the first time in his
life -- eventually reconnecting with and
marrying his high school sweetheart. WALKING
WITH PEETY is for anyone ready to make a
change in his or her life, and for everyone
who knows the joy, love, and hope that dogs
can bring.

Fairbairn's Book of Crests of the
Families of Great Britain and Ireland
What would happen if women suddenly possessed
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a fierce new power? "The Power is our era's
The Handmaid's Tale." --Ron Charles,
Washington Post **WINNER OF THE BAILEYS
WOMEN'S PRIZE FOR FICTION** One of the New
York Times's Ten Best Books of the YearOne of
President Obama's favorite reads of the YearA
Los Angeles Times Best Book of the Year One
of the Washington Post's Ten Best Books of
the YearAn NPR Best Book of the Year One of
Entertainment Weekly's Ten Best Books of the
Year A San Francisco Chronicle Best Book of
the YearA Bustle Best Book of the Year A
Paste Magazine Best Novel of the YearA New
York Times Book Review Editors' ChoiceAn
Amazon Best Book of the Year "Alderman's
writing is beautiful, and her intelligence
seems almost limitless. She also has a pitchdark sense of humor that she wields
perfectly." --Michael Schaub, NPR In THE
POWER, the world is a recognizable place:
there's a rich Nigerian boy who lounges
around the family pool; a foster kid whose
religious parents hide their true nature; an
ambitious American politician; a tough London
girl from a tricky family. But then a vital
new force takes root and flourishes, causing
their lives to converge with devastating
effect. Teenage girls now have immense
physical power--they can cause agonizing pain
and even death. And, with this small twist of
nature, the world drastically resets. From
award-winning author Naomi Alderman, THE
POWER is speculative fiction at its most
ambitious and provocative, at once taking us
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on a thrilling journey to an alternate
reality, and exposing our own world in bold
and surprising ways.

Causing Havoc
"T" is for Truman, tricks, and TROUBLE!
Truman the black lab might be an older rescue
dog, but he's still got enough mischief
beneath his collar to keep eight-year-old
Kaita Takano and her animal-fostering family
on their toes from morning till night. Chewed
through and through, the playfully
illustrated, Kaita-narrated chapter book
promises plenty of canine fun.

Infinite Jest
Over the past decade, Kathy Callahan's family
has taken in more than a hundred rescue
puppies. This delightful photo-filled book
features the wonderful stories that emerged
as these foster pups were suddenly surrounded
by a nurturing family complete with patient
adult dogs and curious cats. With a gift for
capturing the moment in both words and
images, Callahan brings readers inside the
poignant and ultimately uplifting work of
fostering. This inspiring read is indeed
about puppies, but it's also about family and
human connection. It's about finding your own
way — through that one special thing you can
do to light a candle, instead of cursing the
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darkness.

Gabby
What do you do with a gentle Great Dane who's
the size of a cow but acts like he's no
bigger than a mini dachshund? If you're eightyear-old Kaita Takano and her animalfostering family, you shower the dog with
love and do everything you can to find him a
forever home. Sweet-natured illustrations and
Kaita's first-person narration pair up for
plenty of chapter book fun.

The National Union Catalog, Pre-1956
Imprints

Doctor Dogs
Bryan Kelly has a few rules. Rule #1: Women
are for fun, not commitment. Rule #2: He’ll
do anything for his twin brother, even switch
places with him to find out who’s sabotaging
his charity. But playing a really good guy
isn’t easy around Shay Sommers. Which brings
him to . . . Rule #3: If you can’t avoid
temptation, succumb with abandon. Shay
Sommers has always been a rule breaker. She
may be a society page icon, but she’ll go to
any length to help the street girls served by
her favorite charity. Even if it means
impersonating one of them herself. The only
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problem is the gorgeous man who runs the safe
house. “Preacher,” as he insists she call
him, seems less like a shepherd and much more
like a wolf . . . one with a hungry look
that’s making Shay feel she might be his next
dinner . . .

The Power

Molly
All of Razor's playful, super-friendly
littermates are being adopted, one right
after the other. But not Razor. How do you
find THE shyest kitten in the world his
forever home? That's the big question eightyear-old Kaita Takano and her animalfostering family need to answer in this
illustrated, sweet-natured, tabby-filled
chapter book narrated by Kaita herself.

The Dysasters
A heartwarming true animal story, for fans of
A Dog's Purpose, A Street Cat Named Bob and
Marley & Me. When Chewy the dog arrives at
the animal sanctuary run by the inimitable
Barby Keel, the scrawny little dog is
terrified. Having been abandoned by his
beloved owner, who is himself homeless,
Chewy's whole world has been turned upside
down. After years of sleeping on the streets,
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Chewy knows what it is to be cold and hungry,
to have nowhere safe to stay, no warm bed to
sleep on, no regular food or time to play.
Despite her resolve to not get too attached
to the animals that come into her care, Barby
cannot help but feel there is something
special about this little dog. Soon he won't
let Barby out of his sight, and in doing so
works his way into her heart. But some scars
run too deep and it takes every ounce of
Barby's patience to help Chewy heal from the
traumas of his past. In doing so, Barby
learns that in healing others, we often heal
ourselves. A Street Cat Named Bob meets
Marley & Me, The Street Dog Who Found a Home
is a beautifully uplifting and heartwarming
tale of the love and friendship that exists
between humans and animals.

New Book List for Bookbuyers,
Librarians and Booksellers
P.C. and Kristin Cast, the #1 New York Times
bestselling authors of the House of Night
phenomenon, return to the scene with The
Dysasters—the first action-packed novel in a
new paranormal fantasy series. Adoptive
daughter of a gifted scientist, Foster
Stewart doesn’t live a “normal” life, (not
that she’d want to). But controlling cloud
formations and seeing airwaves aren’t things
most eighteen year olds can do. Small town
star quarterback and quintessential dreamy
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boy next door, Tate “Nighthawk” Taylor has
never thought much about his extra abilities.
Sure, his night vision comes in handy during
games, but who wouldn’t want that extra edge?
From the moment Foster and Tate collide,
their worlds spiral and a deadly tornado
forces them to work together, fully awakening
their not-so-natural ability - the power to
control air. As they each deal with the
tragic loss of loved ones, they’re caught by
another devastating blow – they are the first
in a group of teens genetically manipulated
before birth to bond with the elements, and
worse they’re being hunted. Now, Foster and
Tate must fight to control their abilities as
they learn of their past, how they came to
be, who’s following them, and what tomorrow
will bring more DYSASTERS?

Science Fiction in Print
In this collection of 10 new stories,
bestselling writers celebrate their animal
friends and explore the many mysterious ways
pets bring love into their humans' lives.

The Secret Life of Bryan
Get a double dose of sexy fun with this
contemporary romance collection—featuring a
Winston novella from New York Times
bestselling author Lori Foster. Think of the
man you’d give anything to be with. Think of
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what you’d like to do to him…and what you’d
like him to do to you. Think of the fun you
could have. Now, double it! New York Times
bestselling sensations Lori Foster, Deirdre
Martin, Jacquie D'Alessandro, and Penny
McCall come together to deliver four playful
stories of games between friends and lovers
in this tantalizing anthology, including a
novella featuring Foster's Winston
cousins—sexy twins who use their knock-out
mirror-image good looks to switch places and
tantalize the girls of their dreams.

Buttons the Kitten
Filled with inspiring stories and
photographs, this heartfelt tribute to the
pit bull celebrates one of America’s most
popular yet misunderstood dogs. Perhaps more
than any other breed, the pit bull has been
dogged by negative stereotypes. In truth, pit
bulls are innately wonderful family pets, as
capable of love and good deeds as any other
type of dog. Setting the record straight, Ken
Foster sings the praises of pit bulls in I’m
a Good Dog, a gorgeously illustrated,
tenderly written tribute to this most
misunderstood of canines. Founder of the Sula
Foundation, which promotes responsible pit
bull ownership in New Orleans, and the author
of two acclaimed books about abandoned dogs,
Foster has made it his mission to bring
overlooked canines into the limelight. I’m a
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Good Dog traces the fascinating history of
this particularly maligned breed. A century
ago, the pit bull was considered a family
dog, featured in family photos and trusted as
loving companions for children. More
recently, pit bulls have been portrayed by
the media as stereotypes of everything they
are not. Foster shatters that reputation
through moving profiles of pit bulls that
serve as therapy dogs, athletic heroes,
search-and-rescue dogs, and educators, not to
mention as loving pets. Foster also profiles
many pit bull lovers, from Helen Keller and
Dr. Seuss to actor Todd Cerveris, who took
his pit bull on tour with him for the musical
Spring Awakening. Proving that there’s much
to love and nothing to fear, I’m a Good Dog
restores the pit bull to its rightful place
as friend, family member, athlete and
entertainer.

A Dog's Hope
The uplifting story of two unlikely
mountaineers: a man in late middle age and a
fearless pint-sized pup who, together, scale
Colorado's highest peaks. By the time life
had finished hitting Rick Crandall from all
sides, he was at the lowest point of his
life, both personally and professionally.
Depressed to find himself facing a mid-latelife age crisis and watching his finances
crumble as the tech industry bubble burst, he
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hopes his future isn't headed downhill. It
was at this critical juncture in their new
marriage that his wife Pamela made an astute
and life-changing suggestion: "Let's get a
dog." So begins the story of Emme, a
200-pound Saint Bernard trapped in the body
of 5-pound Australian terrier puppy. Soon,
Emme and Rick hit the hiking trails around
Aspen, Colorado. While she is groomed to be a
show dog, it's soon obvious that her heart is
in the hills and with Rick, who decides to
add more challenging hikes to the mix. Before
long, they are scaling Colorado's
"fourteeners," peaks with altitudes of over
14,000 feet. On one magical day, Emme climbs
to the top of four "fourteeners," a quarter
of the sixteen such peaks she will complete
during her life without once being carried on
a trail or on the rocks on the way to a
summit. In mountaineering Rick realizes he
has found—in his late sixties—his life's new
passion. This is where Emme has led him—out
of the abyss and to the top of the mountain.
She was never really walking behind: she was
nudging him along until he found his stride.
Even after Rick understood the glory of
climbing, it was Emme still doing the
leading, until Rick learned how to lead
himself.

A Supplement to Allibone's Critical
Dictionary of English Literature and
British and American Authors
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Kingston the Great Dane

Truman the Dog
The uplifting and unforgettable true story of
a US Marine, the stray dog he met on an
Afghan battlefield, and how they saved each
other and now travel America together,
"spreading the message of stubborn
positivity." In 2010, Sergeant Craig Grossi
was doing intelligence work for Marine
RECON—the most elite fighters in the Corps—in
a remote part of Afghanistan. While on
patrol, he spotted a young dog "with a big
goofy head and little legs" who didn’t seem
vicious or run in a pack like most strays
they’d encountered. After eating a piece of
beef jerky Craig offered—against military
regulations—the dog began to follow him.
"Looks like you made a friend," another
Marine yelled. Grossi heard, "Looks like a
'Fred.'" The name stuck, and a beautiful,
life-changing friendship was forged. Fred not
only stole Craig’s heart; he won over the
RECON fighters, who helped Craig smuggle the
dog into heavily fortified Camp Leatherneck
in a duffel bag—risking jail and Fred’s life.
With the help of a crew of DHL workers, a
sympathetic vet, and a military dog handler,
Fred eventually made it to Craig’s family in
Virginia. Months later, when Craig returned
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to the U.S., it was Fred’s turn to save the
wounded Marine from Post-Traumatic Stress.
Today, Craig and Fred are touching lives
nationwide, from a swampy campground in a
Louisiana State Park to the streets of
Portland, Oregon, and everywhere in between.
A poignant and inspiring tale of hope,
resilience, and optimism, with a timeless
message at its heart—"it is not what happens
to us that matters, but how we respond to
it"—Craig & Fred is a shining example of the
power of love to transform our hearts and our
lives.

A Critical Dictionary of English
Literature and British and American
Authors, Living and Deceased, from the
Earliest Accounts to the Latter Half of
the Nineteenth Century

American Publishers' Circular and
Literary Gazette
A gargantuan, mind-altering comedy about the
Pursuit of Happiness in America Set in an
addicts' halfway house and a tennis academy,
and featuring the most endearingly screwed-up
family to come along in recent fiction,
Infinite Jest explores essential questions
about what entertainment is and why it has
come to so dominate our lives; about how our
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desire for entertainment affects our need to
connect with other people; and about what the
pleasures we choose say about who we are.
Equal parts philosophical quest and screwball
comedy, Infinite Jest bends every rule of
fiction without sacrificing for a moment its
own entertainment value. It is an exuberant,
uniquely American exploration of the passions
that make us human - and one of those rare
books that renew the idea of what a novel can
do. "The next step in fictionEdgy, accurate,
and darkly wittyThink Beckett, think Pynchon,
think Gaddis. Think." --Sven Birkerts, The
Atlantic

Walking with Peety

Julián Is a Mermaid
In this collection of 10 new stories,
bestselling writers celebrate their animal
friends and explore the many mysterious ways
pets bring love into their humans' lives.

The Street Dog Who Found a Home
Eight-year-old Kaita Takano and her family
are old pros at fostering rescued dogs and
cats from the local animal shelter. But
they've got their work cut out for them when
a beautiful bearded dragon with plenty of
attitude arrives at their doorstep. Even
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though Kaita narrates the rollicking
adventure, this charmingly illustrated
chapter book is all about Betty!

Will You Love Me?
Extreme fighter Dean "Havoc" Conor finds his
heart taking quite a beating when he joins
forces with his sister's outspoken best
friend Eve to stop his sister from marrying a
man who is not what he seems. Original.

As The Stars Fall
A moving, heartfelt true story that
celebrates the way animals and humans rescue
one another . . . Baby seagulls, mischievous
ferrets, strutting peacocksin the decades
that Barby Keel has run her animal sanctuary
in the English countryside, she has seen all
manner of creatures. Thousands of cats and
dogs have come through her doors and, with
the aid of Barby and her dedicated staff,
found loving forever homes. But Gabby, a
small terrier with solemn, terrified eyes, is
like no case Barby has ever encountered
before. Gabby has spent all eight years of
her life indoors. She has no idea how to play
with a toy or chew a treat. She has never dug
in the dirt or rolled happily in the grass.
Strangest of all, Gabby does not know how to
bark. Barby can tell that the little goldenhaired dog is bright and curious beneath her
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paralyzing fear, but coaxing out Gabby’s true
spirit will be a daunting task. Yet
sometimes, a dog and a human fit together
like two puzzle pieces, and so it is with
Gabby and Barby. And Barby, who believes
passionately in animals’ ability to help and
heal those they love, will find her faith in
Gabby repaid just when she, and her
sanctuary, need it most . . .

Bare It All
After taking down a ruthless human
trafficker, Alice Appleton fears retaliation
and tries to hide her past from her neighbor,
Detective Reese Bareden, but they are soon
drawn into a deadly maze of corruption,
intrigue, and desire.

I'm a Good Dog
New York Times bestselling author Maria
Goodavage takes us on a thrilling,
delightful, globe-trotting journey to
discover the heartwarming and fascinating new
world of doctor dogs. In this groundbreaking
book, Goodavage brings us behind the scenes
of cutting-edge science at top research
centers, and into the lives of people whose
well-being depends on their devoted, highly
skilled personal MDs (medical dogs). With her
signature wit and passion, Goodavage explores
how doctor dogs are becoming our happy allies
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in the fight against dozens of physical and
mental conditions. We meet dogs who detect
cancer and Parkinson's disease, and dogs who
alert people to seizures and diabetic lows or
highs and other life-threatening physical
ailments. Goodavage reveals the revolutionary
ways dogs are helping those with autism,
anxiety, depression, schizophrenia, and posttraumatic stress disorder. And she introduces
us to intrepid canines who are protecting us
from antibiotic-resistant bugs, and to dogs
who may one day help keep us safe from
epidemic catastrophe. Their paycheck for
their lifesaving work? Heartfelt praise and a
tasty treat or favorite toy. The emotional
element in Doctor Dogs delivers as powerfully
as the science. You don't have to be a dog
lover to care deeply about what these dogs
are doing and what we are learning from
them--although if you're not a dog lover, you
probably will be by the end of the book.

Betty the Bearded Dragon
The heartwarming true story of a greyhound
named Bailey, the woman who rescued him, and
the miraculous healing power of love . . . .
One night, in the middle of a rainstorm,
Barby Keel found an unexpected gift at the
gates of her animal sanctuary: a poor little
greyhound, shivering and wet, abandoned under
the cover of darkness. Barby had never seen a
dog in such pitiful condition. He was scarred
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with burn marks, and so malnourished that
every rib showed through his patchy fur.
Barby was determined to help this unfortunate
abused animal—if he managed to survive the
night . . . The dog—who she named Bailey—not
only survived, he displayed a fighting spirit
and loving nature that took Barby by
surprise. She herself was facing health
issues of her own, a personal battle which
threatened the future of the entire
sanctuary. But thanks to Bailey—and the
powerful bond that humans and animals
share—they found the strength to heal their
bodies, hearts, and souls . . . together.
Told with deep affection, honesty, and
compassion, Will You Love Me? is an emotional
and joyful story that reminds us that, in
rescuing others, we rescue ourselves.
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